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This bill is an attempt at voter suppression. While I understand that the Trump 

administration is trying to destroy and privatize the USPS and voting by mail would 

be negatively affected by changes to the postal service, I disagree with the specifics 

of this bill. Unless election day is a holiday where people have the time to vote in 

person and the vote in person process is fast and accessible to all, this bill will only 

prevent mostly the working class and disabled from voting. The need for ID to vote 

also seems unnecessary. The people claiming that our elections are not secure are 

also the people who have admitted to committing voter fraud.  


